
Acknowledgement of receipt of multiple complaint CHAP(2013)01917.  

 

 

The European Commission has received numerous complaints pointing to a possible 

infringement of European Union law concerning the application of Directive 1999/70/EC in 

the Spanish public sector, particularly as regards the situation of civil servants on temporary 

replacement contracts. 

Given the high number of complaints received regarding this matter, the Commission has re-

registered all of them under one single reference number, CHAP(2013)01917, and they will 

be treated as a multiple complaint.  

As of today, all correspondence from the Commission with regard to your complaint will be 

published under the following link. 

https://ec.europa.eu/info/about-european-commission/contact/problems-and-complaints/how-

make-complaint-eu-level/joining-similar-complaints/decisions-multiple-complaints_en  

All complainants will be informed via this web page of the outcome of the Commission’s 

examination of the complaints and of the follow-up action that it decides to take. 
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